POST OFFICE DEPARTMENT

BUREAU OF OPERATIONS
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20260

July 26, 1967

Mr. Hugh Prytherch

President, McKownville Improvement
Association

14 Glenwood Street

McKownville, New York 12203

Dear Mr, Prytherch:

Mr, Edward V., Dorsey has asked me to acknowledge and thank you
for your letter of July 18 containing additional information about
the postal service needs in the McKownville area,

I have referred your letter to the Regional Director, Post Office
Department, New York, New York 10098, to be considered in the
study promised in the letter which Mr, Dorsey sent Senator Javits
on June 30, I have asked the Regional Director to inform you of
his findings as soon as that study is completed,

Sincerely yours,

A, J, Wo s, Director
Ifhstallations Management Division




